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Virtual Special Meeting of Council  
Thursday, August 11, 2022 

Short Term Rentals 
Date: July 6, 2022 
 
TAKE NOTICE that a virtual Special Meeting of Council will be held on Thursday, 
August 11, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. regarding Short Term Rentals in the Township of Tiny, 
specifically an implementation report and licensing by-law for Council’s consideration.   
 
For questions or more information: 

Sue Walton, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Township of Tiny 
130 Balm Beach Road West 
Tiny, ON L0L 2J0 
T: 705-526-4204 ext. 225 
E: swalton@tiny.ca  
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